
Summer 2025- SCPA Open House
Published  4/14/2025 by  Anonymous

The energy, excitement, and enthusiasm at our recent Open House were truly inspiring. It

was a day filled with meaningful connections, insightful conversations, and a vibrant

showcase of what makes our SCPA program so special. None of this would have been

possible without the dedication and hard work of our incredible Program Coordinators,

Student Advisers, WIL Coordinators, Student Volunteers and Administrative Team.

From warmly welcoming prospective students and families to sharing their expertise with

passion, each of you played a crucial role in creating an engaging and informative

experience. Your commitment to education and support continues to shape the future of our

students in invaluable ways.

A heartfelt thank you to everyone who contributed to making the Open House a success.

Your efforts were truly appreciated, and your dedication does not go unnoticed.

We look forward to coming together again at the next Open House, ready to create another

memorable experience!
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